
Trash Service 

The La Crosse Center staff has researched providers for trash for the venue.  Taking in the following 

considerations that the City of La Crosse has the same provider throughout it facilities, providing 

updated and new equipment, comparing pricing and multiyear contracts….the staff recommendation is 

to move forward with a 5 year agreement with Harter’s Quick Clean Up. 

The Staff is requesting board approval on this recommendation as it is a multiyear agreement and will 

next need to move forward to the City Council for final approval. 

 


